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Work Summary:

Continued PARCC and MAP testing until end of January. No issues reported.
Interviewing candidates for PC Support Technician openings. One candidate
selected by turned down offer. Another candidate selected and up for approval at
February BOE meeting. A second candidate is ending reference checks and
meeting with superintendent.

Met with vendor to and finalized additional panic button pull stations and additional
cameras. Quote forwarded on Feb 10™.

Finalized paperwork with vendor and engineer engaged to work with George to
finished lockdown process. Programming completion anticipated by 2/14. Training
and testing to be completed by 2/29.

Met with vendor regarding updates to website and new ADA compliance scans. Site
is 85% compliant. Per vendor anything above 60% is currently considered safe and
won'’t get an audit. The 15% of items out of compliance are mainly state provided
PDFs of old data scanned as images instead of OCR scan.

Met with several vendors to review upgrades for firewalls and web filters for July
2020.

George and Chuck attended Techspo conference Jan 30 & 31. George presented
with Impero on our 1:1 implementation

Attended budget meetings

Work Order Statistics

e There are 58 total work orders open as of 2pm on 01/10/2020 (+19)
e There have been 3,360 tickets closed as of 2pm on 02/11/2020 (+175)
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